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2nd October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The 2.5 day residential experience we organise for our Year 4 students is such a tremendous 
success that we are organising one for next year.  I feel it is an important experience for children 
to help them build their independence, communication, self esteem, motivation and team building 
skills. 
 
Year 4 will be visiting the Everdon Activities Centre (near Daventry) from the afternoon of 
Wednesday 18th to Friday 20th April 2018.  The curriculum will be tailored to the needs of the 
school and will be based around elements of Science, Geography, PSHE, PE and team work 
skills.  This will be an opportunity for children to have some outdoor learning experiences to 
compliment our curriculum. The children will stay in dormitories at the Centre with school staff with 
the children at all times.  Mrs Reith and Mrs Blakemore plus one other member of staff will be 
attending from Loatlands. 
 
The cost per child will be £130.   We are asking for an initial deposit of £45 (non-refundable) by 
Friday 3rd November.  Virtual vouchers cannot be used to pay the deposit, however they can be 
used to pay the remaining balance.  Payment can be made online through your child’s scopay 
account which can be accessed via the school’s website www.loatlandsprimary.net  A further 
instalment of £45 will be due by 12th January 2018, with the final balance of £40 payable by 9th 
March 2018. 
 
The costs will include equipment, meals, centre staff to run activities and travel costs to and from 
the centre (travel costs have been subsidised with a donation from PALS).  The centre will even 
be able to offer sleeping bags, water proofs and wellies for those children who do not have these. 
 
I hope that you take this opportunity to support this exciting experience for Year 4 and further 
information about the centre can be viewed on www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/everdonexperience  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
A Izzard-Snape 
Headteacher 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I agree for my child ____________________________________ to attend the Y4 Everdon 
Residential on 18-20th April 2018. 
 
I have paid the deposit online 
I enclose an initial deposit of £45.00 
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